
LIGHTING
Tips for Meeting Virginia Residential Energy Code

The lighting industry has been transformed by compact fluorescent lamp (CFL)
and light-emitting diode (LED) technologies because of their high performance
and energy efficiency. Not only should CFLs and LEDs be considered for building
lighting solutions, but N1104.1 (R404.1) of the 2015 Virginia Residential Code
requires that at least 75% of the permanently installed lighting fixtures contain
only high-efficacy lamps or that 75% of the lamps in permanently installed
fixtures be high-efficacy.

The visual below shows the common way to meet the code for lighting
equipment: using CFLs and/or LEDs for at least 75% of a home’s bulbs.
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Enforcing lighting code requirements is important and easy to do:

Contact Viridiant with any questions or comments via: admin@viridiant.org or (804) 225-9843
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